
 

 22.07.2020, Lubon, Poland 

 

Dear Customer,  

 

Due to a recent spike of orders as an impact of a pandemic lockdown, there occurred 
delays in shipments we have never experienced before. We do realize our responsibility 
as a supplier and are doing all our best to catch up with occurred delays.  

Therefore, we have taken a decision that this year there will be no summer break in 
STEELPRESS. The production will keep operating and shipments will be arranged from 
our warehouse on a daily basis in August 2020.  

In this way, we hope to cope with the delays as soon as possible!  

Also, if there is any summer break at your company, please let us know so we do not 
send the goods when the company is closed.  

To conclude, we all faced the most unprecedented situation this year. Hopefully, all of 
us will recover soon from it with the least possible consequences. 

 

Thank you in advance for your understanding.  

 

 

Best Regards,  

You SPP team 

 

 

  


